
 
 

 

  MEDICAL CARE DISCLOSURE 

 

Hartwood Animal Hospital has medical staffing and business hours as follows: 

 

Monday – Friday    7:30am - 7pm 

Saturday     7:30am - 1pm    

Sunday     Closed 

 

The hospital is closed on the following holidays: 

 

New Year’s Day    Memorial Day 

Fourth of July     Labor Day 

Thanksgiving     Christmas Day 

 

This is to inform you that we do not have continuous medical staffing outside of the 

above listed hours. 

 

In accordance with State of Virginia Law, Act 54.1-3806.1, effective July 1, 1998, 

Veterinary practices admitting patients to their facilities must disclose hours of 

continuous medical care and retain written documentation of owner signature. 

 

I have read and understand the above disclosure form. 

 

 

Signature       Date 

 

 

 


